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PQ ref 40831/20  

“To ask the Minister for Health the funding provided to SouthDoc by facility under the 
GMS scheme from 2016 to date in tabular form.” 
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“To ask the Minister for Health the funding provided to SouthDoc by facility from 2016 to 

date in tabular form.” 
 

 
 

Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
The funding provided to SouthDoc is as follows: 
 
2020 €7.294m. 
2019 €7.294m. 
2018 €7.294m  
2017 €7.303m  
2016 €7.303m  
2015 €7.273m  
 
A Service Level Agreement between Cork Kerry Community Healthcare and SouthDoc s signed 
annually.  This SLA outlines the purpose for which the funding is provided and quarterly SLA review 
meetings take place each year. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Teresa O’ Donovan  

Head of Service - Primary Care,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare  


